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A Time of Thankfulness

Thanks to ERC (Enhanced Resource Centers) for

donating food, decorations, and cookie making kits for

Thanksgiving for each of our group homes. We were

also happy to receive a visit by the THE PLAYERS Blue

and Red Coats volunteers who delivered Thanksgiving

food donated by the PGA Tour. Each house celebrated

in their own unique way but one thing remains the same-

our gratitude for our caring Angelwood family. If one Thanksgiving picture is just not enough check out our

Facebook page for more! :-)

Celebrating of 20 Years of Dedicated Service

Alfreda Dobbins has spent the last 20 years as a Direct Support Professional. She

embodies what it means to be part of the Angelwood family. Sherita Floyd,

Program Supervisor, notes that Alfreda believes that her employment with

Angelwood is more than a job, it's a calling. Alfreda's first thought is always about

the care of the people she serves. Congratulations on 20 years of dedicated

service to Angelwood!

(Alfreda and Matt pose for the camera back in 2004)

Holiday Note Cards

There is still time to get Angelwood holiday note cards! The note cards feature

work from our artists attending the Career Development and Education Center.

Note cards are blank inside. 

Donation Amount:
10 cards & 11 envelopes: $15.00 per pack 
4+ packs: $10.00 per pack 

​Visit our website to place your order online.

Giving Tuesday

A big thank you to all the donors that generously supported us during Giving

Tuesday on Dec. 1st! We are so grateful for our Angelwood community for

supporting our mission during Giving Tuesday and throughout the year. Thank

you!

Connect with us
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https://www.facebook.com/Angelwoodjax/
https://clear-give.com/egive3/index.cfm?page=store&LocID=166001&refresh=true
https://www.facebook.com/Angelwoodjax
https://www.instagram.com/angelwoodjax/

